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The 2022 Campaign was kicked off at our breakfast on September 10 at St. Nick’s Hall. 

Our goal this year is $1,210,000 

During Campaign, the Schuylkill United Way makes presentations to companies and      

communities across Schuylkill County. Now is a great time to schedule your presentation!  

Contact Kelly K. Malone, Executive Director, at 570-622-6421 or via 

email maloneexdir@schuylkillunitedway.org 

Our guest speaker was Ms. Kelly Valentine,  MSN, 

RN, Certified School Nurse in the Minersville School 

District. Kelly talked about the benefits of having a 

Nurse’s Pantry in every school in the county  

and how so many children  

will be helped by this new program. 

Wendy Lazo, 2022 Campaign Chair 

Mrs. T’s Employees and Commissioner Hetherington 

mailto:maloneexdir@schuylkillunitedway.org


The Nurse’s Pantry program has grown! 

Last year, every elementary school nurse in the county was provided with 

basic hygiene items to distribute to students in need. 

For the 2021-2022 school year, every middle and high school nurse will  

have the same opportunity! 

We are so very thankful to all of our High School Football Challenge     

sponsors who made this possible! 



 

 
 
 
 
 

The Schuylkill United Way is excited to announce that in our 19th year, we were able to 

distribute 1,567 backpacks to our 15 Partner Agencies, school districts and                
organizations serving children.  This was possible because of the kind and  

hardworking efforts of all involved. 

**During both of our volunteer days, we had over 50 volunteers come to the  

Pottsville Salvation Army and help us sort, set-up, and stuff the backpacks with 
school supplies.  Each backpack was stuffed with crayons, pencils (donated by  

Mid-Penn Bank), pens, erasers, folders, notebooks, colored pencils, glue sticks,  
pencil pouches, scissors, highlighters, hand sanitizer (donated by St. Luke’s  
Hospital, Miners Campus), tissues (donated by Lehigh Valley Health Network),  

dry erase markers (donated by Lowe’s) and a miscellaneous item.  We are extremely 
grateful to the companies and individuals who donated supplies to this great cause! 
 

**A great big thank you to BG’s Market and Beer Shak for running a “Stuff the Bus” 
icon program during the month of July.  In addition we are appreciative of the  

monetary donations we received from Boyer’s Food Markets, Evans Delivery,  
Benevolent Association, and Salvation Army-Pottsville to help defray the costs  
incurred to purchase supplies.  In addition, Staples provided us with hundreds of 

school supply boxes filled with essentials that were purchased by their customers. 



 

 

Thank you to those who were 

involved as school supply 

drop off locations or  

organized an internal drive:   

Amazon, Ashland Library,  

Evans Delivery, First Citizens 

Community Bank, Frackville 

Senior Center, Geisinger/St. 

Luke’s Hospital, Good 

Shephard Rehabilitation, Gratz 

Bank, Hexcel, Hidden River 

Credit Union, Honeywell,  

Hydro, Lehigh Valley Health 

Network, Mother Bears Candy, 

Mrs. T’s, NEPA Manufacturers 

and Employers Council,  

Orwigsburg Library, Pine Grove 

Pharmacy, Pottsville Library, 

Republican Herald, Riverview 

Bank, Schuylkill Haven  

Library, Schuylkill YMCA,  

St. Luke’s Hospital/Miners 

Campus, Shalmet, Staples,  

Tamaqua Library, Walmart –

Hometown and Wells Fargo.   

Also, we’d like to extend a big 

thank you to the Pottsville  

Salvation Army for letting us 

use their  facility to complete 

this monumental project.   

 



A great time was had by all at our  

Pacesetters Reception 

on September 21 at 

The Chateau at  
Hidden Valley Golf Course 

Thank you to our generous sponsor 

 



The SUW Hometown 

Summer & Fall Golf  

Tournaments raised 

$20,000.  Thank you to 

Charles Ladd IV, Chris 

Cohoon and the golf  

committee for organizing 

this successful event.  

Fundraisers like these 

help our  

15 Partner Agencies  

continue to build on their 

programs to help those in 

need.  We also value and 

appreciate the community 

support from the  

sponsors and golfers. 

Hydro employees with SUW staff.  

Thank you to Hydro for hosting a summer golf 

tournament to benefit the 2022 Campaign.  

$8,052 was raised! 
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